
 

 

WHAT’S ON IN Grade 5/6 ? 

In Class 

We have a had a fantastic start to Term 3 and it was 

great to see everyone back at school after the holidays  

and not too many broken bones!  

During our literacy sessions, we have started unpacking 

the mentor text ‘A Boy and a Ball’. It is a brilliant text 

that has helped inspire students to write their own 

memoirs. All students have now taken home their new 

group books and are enjoying discussing these novels 

with their peers.   

Students are revisiting fractions, decimals and 

percentages and we have loved seeing all students draw 

on their numeracy knowledge from last Semester. In a 

few weeks we will begin studying multiplication and 

division, so we encourage all students to be practicing 

their times tables at home!  

 

5/6 Round Robin Sports Day 

The 5/6’s had a brilliant time at the sports day, the sun 

was shining and all students participated showing our 

school values of showing respect and aiming high! 

Reminders 

Compass 

Keep your eyes on the news post for any updates from 
your child’s teacher. 

Homework 

Please remind your child to complete one ‘My 
Numeracy’ activity and one ‘My Literacy’ activity on 
Essential Assessment each week. Students are expected 
to read each night and to complete their weekly spelling 
tasks. 

Important Dates 

Friday 29th July:  Free Dress Day  

Thursday 4th August: Matilda 

Wednesday 10th August: 
High School Acceptance 
letters due 

Sunday 14th  August: #7 
Working Bee 

Friday 26th August: 5/6 
Round Robin Sports Day 
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